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PUBLIC NOTICE of PASSAGE

DISCHARGE OF FIREARMS AND DANGEROUS WEAPONS
WITHIN OAKLEY CITY LIMITS

On March 23, 2022, at the regularly scheduled Oakley City Council meeting, ordinance 2022-01
was formally adopted and is effective as of this posting date, April 5th, 2022.

ORDINANCE 2022-01

Ordinance 2022-01 repeals and replaces former regulations regarding the discharge of firearms
and dangerous weapons withing Oakley City limits. The intent of this ordinance is to bring
current regulations in line with State of Utah statutes as well as to clearly define the permissible
uses for this type of activity. The City Council believes this ordinance is in the best interest of
the community’s public health, safety, and welfare.

This ordinance is available in its entirety for viewing at the Oakley City offices, located at 960
West Center Street, Monday thru Thursday during the hours of operation 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM.

Posted: April 5th, 2022 on the Utah Public Notice Website, www.oakleycity.com, the Oakley US Post
Office, and the City Facebook & Instagram pages.
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Amy Rydalch, City Re€order




